
In the coming decades, the Asia-Pacific region will be a center of growth in many respects. At the same time, there are always 
challenges to tackle in order to utilize and leverage opportunities for this region.

Upon being nominated, Mr. Kondo announced his vision “Transforming the APT for a New Era”, which is comprised of three key 
pillars. These are “Proactive Service Delivery”, “Integrated ICT Hub”, and “Responsive Management”.

It is understood that there are many potential functions and roles the APT can play for the future, including practical coordination 
for effective policy and regulation among members. During his term as the Deputy Secretary General (2015 to present), Mr. Kondo has 
demonstrated his ability to make APT more transparent, and initiated several new activities to expand APT to new horizons.

The Government of Japan nominates him for the post of APT Secretary General and would like to seek your support for him.

“Transforming the APT for a New Era”
— Nomination for the post of APT Secretary General —
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